
 
 

Matthews Asia Funds 
Four Embarcadero Center, Suite 550 
San Francisco, CA 94111 

 
 

Mutual Fund Closure Notification 
 

FROM: Matthews Asia Funds 
 

DATE: July 22, 2016 
 

Please take note of the following information: 
 

Effective at the market close July 29, 2016, the following Fund will be closed to most 
new investors: 

 

Fund Name CUSIP Symbol 
 

Matthews Japan Fund (Investor) 
 

577-130-800 
 

MJFOX 
Matthews Japan Fund (Institutional) 577-130-792 MIJFX 

 
Trades received prior to the market close on July 29, 2016 will be accepted; any 
purchases into the Fund for new accounts on or after August 1, 2016 will be rejected. 

 
The following categories of investors may continue to invest in the Fund: 

• Financial advisors with existing clients in the Japan Fund 
• Retirement plans or platforms with participants that currently invest in the Japan Fund 
• Model-based and discretionary programs with existing accounts in the Japan Fund 
• Trustees, officers and employees of the Funds and Matthews, and their family members 

 
Existing shareholders may continue to make subsequent purchases and were notified of the 
Fund’s closure through a supplement to the prospectus dated July 11, 2016. The supplements 
will be mailed the week of July 29, 2013. 

 
For additional information, please contact Matthews Asia Funds at 1-800-789-ASIA [2742]. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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